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DESCRIPTION

That part of the Southwest 1/4 of the Northeast 1/4 and of Goverenent Lot 1,
Section 9, Town 20 North, Range 17 East, Town of Menasho, Winnebago County,
Wisconsin described os follows:

Ccrrrnencing at the Center of said Section 9; thence North 00 degrees 01 minutes
36 seconds West olong the easterly line of the Northeast 1/4 ok said Section 9 a
distance of 1177,00 feet (previously recorded as 1179.32 feet); thence North 89
degrees 36 minutes 34 seconds Eust, 1282.35 feet to the point af beginning;
thence continuing North 89 degrees 36 minutes 34 seconds East along the
southerly right of wa> line of Gas Street, 339.60 feet; thence South 01 degrees
10 minutes 14 seconds West olong the westerly line of a parcel described in
Volume 1354 Page 207 of the Wit,nebago Caunty Rogristry, 60.00 feet; thence North
89 degrees 36 minutes 34 seconds East along the saut.herly line af said parcel
described in Vol ere 1354 Pacle 207 of the Winnebago County Regristry, 94.91 feet;
thence olong the westerly right of way line of U.S.H. "41" a distance of 210. 14
feet olong the arc of a curve to the right having a raclius of 7539.44 feet and o
chord of 210.13 feet that bears South 21 degrees 59 minutes 21 seconds West;
thence South 89 degrees 48 minutes 14 seconds West along the northerly line of a
parcel described in DocLfT+nt $780492 of the Winnebago Caunty Regrisry, 360.89
feet (previously recorded as 361.83 feet); thence North 05 degrees 23 minutes 22
seconds West along the easterly right of v;ay line of ~rican Drive, 18.00 feet;
thence along said eosterly right of way linc of Amc,rican Drive 235.97 feet along
the arc of a curve to the right having a radius of 921.93 feet and a chard of
235.33 feet that bears North 01 degrees 56 minutes 35 seconds East; to the point
of beginning, containing 99,017 square feet ( 2.27'S acres ).
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I, Daniel W. Hoel, her..by certify thol I have surveyed this property and
this map is a true representation thereof and shows the size ond location of the
property, it' exterior boundaries, the location of all apparent easements and
roadways and visible encroachrT..ents, This survey is made for the e><elusive us~
of the present owner of the property, ond also those who purchase, mortgage or
quorantee the title thereto within one (1) year from the dote her~o~: and as to
them I hereby ce.tify that said survey and mop were madein accordance with
acceptable Professional Standards and that the i,>formation contained thereon s,
to the best of my knowledge, information anal belief a true ond accurate
representotion thereof.
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